
 

 

 
     BOARD OF CORRECTION 

CITY OF NEW YORK 
 

AUGUST 12, 2020 
 
 

Due to the COVID- 19 crisis, the Board of Correction (BOC) will not be submitting its first progress 
report (due July 1, 2020) on the impact on incarcerated individuals of closing jails on Rikers Island 
and constructing new facilities to replace such jails as required by Law 192 of 2019.   
 
 
 
 


